
 
 
 
 
October 12, 2023 
 
 
Township of Woolwich Council 
 
Re: Notice of Meeting to Consider the Engineer’s Report for Breslau Drain 1 
 
Dear Council, 
 
On behalf of Madwest Breslau Limited and Woolwich South Holdings Limited, we would 
like to express our formal support for the recommendations noted in the Breslau Drain 1 
Engineers Final Report.  We believe the project will improve the current conditions and 
provide a positive benefit to the existing residents of Elroy Estates and to the future 
residents of the Madwest Breslau Limited and Woolwich South Holdings Limited 
subdivisions.   
 
K. Smart Associates Limited and Township Staff have done a remarkable job in bringing 
this project forward and we applaud them for their continued efforts.  The project will 
provide many positive benefits to the existing and future residents of Breslau.  
  
Council’s endorsement/adoption of this project and the Engineers Final Report 
would encourage the construction of much needed infrastructure in Breslau and 
will improve and/or eliminate the existing drainage issues in the Elroy Estates 
community. 
 
We are extremely grateful for all the hard work and dedication K. Smart 
Associates Limited and Township Staff have put into this project, and we look 
forward to seeing this project come to fruition. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
_______________ 
Christian Lamanna 
Managing Director, Land Development  
Madison Group 
(416) 661-4000 
(416) 985-3775 
christian@madisongroup.ca 
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